
Learn more at:
www.eastlakeavebridge.com

RSVP
Edward Glowinski
Phone: (312) 603-1746
Email: edward.glowinski@cookcountyil.gov

Date:

January 15, 2025

Time:

5:30 p.m. to 7 p.m.

Location:

East Lake Avenue Bridge over
North Branch Chicago River

Public Information Open House

Saints Peter and Paul
Greek Orthodox Church

1401 Wagner Road,
Glenview, Illinois 60065

The Cook County Department of Transportation and Highways (DoTH) is 
proposing improvements to the East Lake Avenue Bridge over North 
Branch Chicago River located in the Villages of Glenview and Wilmette. 
The bridge is approaching the end of its service life and must be replaced.

Proposed improvements include full bridge replacement, reconstruction of 
approximately 600 feet of adjacent roadway, reconstruction and widening 
of existing sidewalk on the north side of the bridge and construction of a 
new shared-use path on the south side of the bridge. Construction is 
currently expected to begin in 2026.

The purpose of this public information open house is to give the 
community an opportunity to provide input.

This meeting will be accessible to individuals with disabilities. Anyone who 
needs accommodation may contact Michal Bartusiewicz at (312) 616-
3122 or michal.bartusiewicz@exp.com by January 10, 2025 (five days 
prior to meeting).


